
NOTICE TO BUSINESS RATEPAYERS

Consultation with Representative Bodies of Non-Domestic
Ratepayers and Voluntary Sector Representatives about
proposed Borough Council Budget Plans for 2024 - 2028

Notice is hereby given that the Borough Council will, pursuant to Section 65 of the
Local Government Finance Act 1992 and Regulations made thereunder, be consulting
the representative bodies of Non-Domestic Ratepayers and Voluntary Sector
Representatives about proposed Borough Council Budget Plans for 2024 – 2028 at a
meeting to be held on 18 January 2024, at 3 pm in the Remote Meeting Room Zoom.

Representatives of businesses, commerce and the voluntary sector have been invited
to be represented at the meeting.

Other organisations who feel that they may also be representative of Non-Domestic
Ratepayers in the Borough and wish to participate in the consultation exercise are
invited to contact Wendy Vincent, Democratic Services Officer, telephone number
01553 616377 or via email wendy.vincent@west-norfolk.gov.uk who will forward the
zoom meeting request to you.

Lorraine Gore
Chief Executive

King's Court
Chapel Street

King's Lynn

8 December 2023

Each year the Council is obliged to meet with business and voluntary sector
representatives and other interested parties to discuss its Budget Plans for
future years.  This notice gives details of the meeting, time and place, and
invites other interested parties to attend.
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